
18 November 1965 

Mr Stewart Galanor 

3900 Greystone Ave 
Riverdale, N ¥ 10163 

Dear Stewart, 

it seems a long time since I last heard from you. I hope that you are 
well and continuing your work? I have been watching for Mark Lanets book 
and would be glad if you can notify me when it is coming out and the name 
of the publisher, 

Perhaps you can help me with another piece of information which I need 
urgently. Do you know if the Nashes, or Mark Lane, or anyone else who may 
have talked with Acquilla Clemmons tape-recorded or otherwise transcribed 
the interview? Is there any tape, or transcript of any sort, with questions 
and answers given by Mrs Clemmons? 

Itd be very grateful for a phonecall or return reply as soon as you 
receive this letter, if you are in a position to provide this information. 
My number at home is Chelsea 24293; at the office, Plaza 4-1234 ext 2024, 
Many thanks. | 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher


